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Consent Form for Processing Pupils' Personal Data as at 02/09/2024 - SCHOOL MUST RECEIVE YOUR 

RESPONSE 

 

The safety of our pupils is of paramount importance, this includes eSafety. Therefore, in order to keep 

our pupils safe, we need to request permission for your child to be included in various platforms and 

media that we use across school. Pupils will never be personally identified on any of our platforms 

without explicit permission from their parents/carers 

 

Below are the different ways we communicate, interact and show pride in our school. By agreeing and 

signing this survey, you consent to ALL of the below: 

 

School website 

School newsletter 

School brochure 

The media e.g. local newspaper 

Social media platforms i.e. Facebook, YouTube and X (formerly Twitter) 

Videos for educational purposes 

 

Please complete the survey to consent or not consent to this - school must receive your response 

 

You must inform school immediately, if this consent ever changes 

 

Our Privacy Notices are available on our Website 

 

Thank you as always for your continued support 


